
Impression of the Garnet Road separated cycleway and an improved sidestreet crossing.

We’re improving safety and accessibility for people walking, riding and using a bus between Point Chevalier 
town centre and the Westmere shops. The project is under construction and will be completed end of June 2025.

Amongst other benefits, the project will:
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For Further, Current Information Visit:
https://at.govt.nz/projects-roadworks/point-chevalier-to-

westmere-improvements

• Improved, safer pedestrian crossings

• Improve cycling safety

• Improved bus stops and new shelters

•Provide greener streets with more trees

•Create safer, slower streets

•Add seating and rubbish bins

•Provide a great environment for outdoor dining

• Improve stormwater drainage

•Rebuild Meola Road’s foundations (completed)

•Move Meola Road powerlines underground

• Improve bus travel times

• Improve pedestrian access to Meola Reef Reserve

• Improve harbour water quality by separating stormwater
and wastewater pipes

•Enhance visual and cultural connections with Waititiko -
Meola Creek and Waiateao - Motions Creek


